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Nursery Curriculum Leaflet 
Summer  

In this leaflet you will find out about what your child will be learning during this term and how you can help 
them at home.  

It gives you information about what is going to be taught in all areas of the curriculum in school and suggests 
some ways in which you can get involved and help out at home.  

We see this as a great opportunity for you to share in your child’s education. 

On the back page you will find further information regarding how Nursery works and some things for you to 
remember.  
 

Thank you for your support! 
Nursery Team 

 
 

Learning through play  
The children in nursery are lucky enough to be at the very important stage of learning through play. All of the 
activities that the children will experience will be play based and full of fun. We also follow the children’s 
interest’s closely to ensure everyone will be interested and engaged in the learning opportunities provided 
for them.  
 
Nature Detectives  
Every Wednesday the children will be taking part in outside activities. This will involve getting very muddy 
and using lots of natural resources to enhance our learning. Please ensure your child wears appropriate 
clothing and if possible a pair of wellington boots at nursery would be fantastic.  
 
Physical Development  
Physical development is an important part of the Early Years Curriculum and supports children at this age with 
developing others skills, particularly writing. Every Tuesday the children will have a P.E lesson and will need 
to arrive in school in sportswear. We will also be practicing a lot for our Sports Day which is due to take place 
on 21st June. Times to be confirmed. 

Mrs Clemson and Mrs Hunjan 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
  

 

5th June 2023  
Dear Zoo  

19th June 2022 
We catch the bus    

  
 
 

3rd July 2022 
Maisy goes camping  

 

For the first two weeks we are going to 
be learning one of our favourite nursery 
stories ‘Dear Zoo’. This is a classic story 
that will teach the children no only 
about the different animals you might 
see at the zoo but also lots of size and 
shape language.  
 

 

Following that we will be looking at 
traveling the world. We will talk sbout 
lots of different modes of transport and 
how they move. The children will enjoy 
role play travel days and lots of junk 
modelling and construction activities. 
Lets let our imaginations run wild!   

 

 After that we will be thinking about all 
types of holidays, especially camping. 
The children will enjoy making tents and 
pretend campfires.  
 

 
 
During the last week of term we will 
enjoy lots of fun activities including a 
Teddy Bears Picnic and an end of term 
party.  


